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Deborah Liske

Subject: FW: New PDV (Taxi) license application notice

Attachments: 20220127_161106.pdf

From: Bluebird Cabs <General.Mgr@bluebirdcabs.ca>  

Sent: January-28-22 3:43 PM 

To: Laurie Hurst <laurie.hurst@esquimalt.ca> 

Subject: [SPAM] New PDV (Taxi) license application notice 

 

To the: Chief Administrative Officer 

 

Please see attached file regarding an application to the Passenger Transportation Branch to acquire a new PDV (Taxi) 

license.  This license replaces a license that has expired.  Mr. Brian Lawrence Foley intends to operate as a Bluebird 

Cab.  We are sending this notice to each municipality in the CRD as required by the Passenger Transportation Board. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Michael Westeroth 

General Manager 

Bluebird Cabs Ltd. 
General.mgr@bluebirdcabs.ca  
Website: www.taxicab.com 
Office: 250-414-6239 

Thank you for choosing Bluebird – Have a wonderful day! 
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